
Auburn Aviation Association
5AC Meeting Minutes (In-Person and Zoom Meeting)
January 2, 2024

Attendees:

In person Zoom

Ken Dwelle (Chair) Rachel Radell-Harris (City of Auburn)
Chris Haven (AAA)
Tyghe Richardson (City of Auburn)
Bryce Mitchell
Ken Ristuben
Greg Anderson
Doug Fee (AAA)
Kent English
Elen Brandt
Sgt. Brian Souza (CHP)
Don Wolfe (AAA)

I.  Meeting called to order by Chair Dwelle at 5:30 PM

II.  Tyghe Richardson report
A.  Items noted during recent routine airport inspection by CalTrans

1.  Vegetation
2.  Taxi signs faded
3.  Trees partially obscuring rotating beacon

a.  City will work with owner of the property where beacon is located
B.  Richardson is planning an all CFI/FBO meeting in February

1.  Soliciting input from airport users on issues to be discussed

III.  Dwelle asked for input, commentary and questions from attendees
A.  Sgt. Souza (CHP) brought up the issue of potential obstruction danger from the night 

visibility reflectors at the new helipads
1.  Mr. Richardson will look into options

B.  Mayor Radell-Harris reported that the City is working on a new Municipal Master Plan
1.  She noted that this is independent from the Airport Master Plan

C.  Bryce Mitchell reported that he is working on a refurbishment plan for his hangar and the 
area immediately around it

D.  Don Wolfe (AAA) reported that the Association will be holding another Career Day on 
January 27th.  See the Auburn Aviation Association website for more details

E.  Tyghe Richardson reported on some recent changes in the transient airplane parking area 
that should improve access

IV.  Meeting adjourned at 5:50 PM


